PRITZKER

Children’'s Initiative

February 24, 2021

Colin Murphy

Executive Director

Children's Trust of Alachua County
218 SE 24th Street

Gainesville, FL 32641

Dear Colin,

On behalf of the J.B. and M.K. Pritzker Family Foundation, | am pleased to confirm a contribution
of $41,666 (forty-one thousand six hundred sixty-six dollars) to Children's Trust of Alachua County
for the project titled “CIG - Alachua County, Florida.” The funds were wired on February 19, 2021.
This is the second of seven payments per the grant agreement signed July 29, 2020.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

All the best, ,
C st % Ao e

Janet Froetscher

President
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